

BKBCE/CIRCULARS/027/2023-24

November 30th, 2023

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS

Dear Parents,

Greetings from B.K Birla Centre for Education, Pune!

I hope this letter finds you well. We would like to inform you that on December 2, our school will be wrapping up classes a bit earlier than usual with departure of students scheduled at 12:00 noon.

In connection with the early departure, we kindly request that parents/guardians be present at the designated bus stop to receive their children. Your presence at the bus stop is crucial for the safety and well-being of your child.

The school buses will depart promptly at 12:00 noon, and it is essential to ensure a smooth and timely transition for the students.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in ensuring the welfare of our students during this arrangement.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the school office 020-27706100/110

Thank you for your cooperation.

With warm regards

Dr Raieev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

B Central Central

Village: Shirgaon - Gahunje, Taluka Maval, Dist. Pune - 410506 (Maharashtra)

Phone: 8380968333, 444, 555 • Email: principal@bkbirlacentre.com, principalbirlacentre@gmail.com • Website: www.bkbirlacentre.com